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This Week at Wheatfield 

As we end one of the hottest weeks in school of recent years, a big thank you to 

everyone who helped keep the children cool this week!  

I’m looking forward to seeing lots of you tomorrow at Wheatfest!  

Phil Winterburn - Headteacher 

Peter Pan Leavers’ Show 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Year 6 children put on two fantastic 

performances of Peter Pan this week. Having not 

been able to hold a production since 2019, it was 

an emotional performance. The children wowed 

us with their sweet singing, amazing acting and 

great sense of togetherness. As they near the end 

of their time at Wheatfield it was lovely to see the 

group working so well as a team to create some 

special memories. A big thank you to all the staff 

for helping create some magical moments.  

Rhyme Rocket Visit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week, infant children were lucky to have a 

show from Cbeebies Rhyme Rocket. They 

performed their ‘Ridiculous Rhyme’ show for us. 

There were many laughs, lots of rhymes and some 

extremely excited children. It was brilliant to show 

children how fun rhyming can be. Thank you so 

much to Friends of Wheatfield for funding this. 

 Eco Council 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eco-Council have had a busy and productive year – 

here are some of their reflections: 

“My favourite eco-activity this year was when we 

made the paper and made a bookmark out of the 

paper.”  (Izzie) “My favourite thing was making the 

hedgehogs out of plastic bottles and filling them with 

plants.” (Ethan) “My favourite thing in Eco Council was 

making the blue heart trail.”  (Jamie) 

Thank you to Mrs Jones, Mrs Brown & Mrs Boyes for 

their work with the Council this year.  

Science Assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Stage 2 had a very exciting morning when 

Bristol University Chemistry Lab came to show 

them science in action through their 'Gases in the 

Air' assembly. There were some loud explosions 

and fascinating chemical reactions that took 

place! The children thoroughly enjoyed learning 

from the Professor and Doctor of Chemistry. 
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Dates for Term 6 

Date Event 

Saturday 16th July Wheatfest!  

Wednesday 20th July Last day of the school year – dress down day with a festival theme (free) 

Thursday 21st July INSET Day – school closed to children 

Thursday 1st / Friday 2nd September INSET Days – school closed to children 

Monday 5th September Term 1 begins – children return to school 

Wednesday 7th September Meet the teacher – 4.00pm and 4.45pm – a chance to meet your child’s new 

teacher and hear about the year ahead 

Monday 18th July – Leavers’ Assembly (starts at 9.15am) – all Year 6 families welcome 

 

School Values Award:  Choose Respect  –  Take Responsibility  –  Show Resilience – Be Kind 
This term’s value is ‘resilience’. This week’s theme is ‘moving on and saying goodbye’.  
This week’s challenge is to ‘say thank you to anyone who has helped you this year’.  

 

 Our award goes to …   Our award goes to … 

RC    RE   

1H Imran Bodhi  1M Rayyan Charlie 

2B Wiktoria Vivaan  2D Charlotte Solomon 

3BD Aleyna Shanaya  3G Reuben Jess 

4L Seth Beth  4M Anthony Rayyan 

5E Angelos Brooke  5R Alex Scarlett 

6G Zach Ryan  6W Lani Nathan 

 

PE Uniform from September 

We are sending home a letter tonight about 

expectations for PE uniform from September. 

Please take a look at this and speak with us if you 

have any questions. We are keen to tighten up 

what children wear on PE days and appreciate 

your support with this.  Thanks.  

Ten Sculpture 

A polite reminder to families that the ‘Ten 

Sculpture’ at the front of the school is not 

designed to be climbed on. Please keep children 

off this at the end of the day for their own safety. 

The surface does get quite slippy.  

Meet the Teacher – Wednesday 7th September 

Years 1 to 6 only 

We wanted to give you advance warning that we 

will be holding our ‘meet the teacher’ sessions in 

the first week of the new year.  

The same information will be shared at two times: 

4.00pm and 4.45pm (for families with more than 

one child in school).  

Both teachers in a year team will present together 

to provide a consistent message about what to 

expect. It would be really helpful if you could make 

arrangements for childcare for these events. 

Unfortunately we are unable to provide crèche 

facilities due to all the meetings taking place at the 

same time.  

Take part in 

the Bradley 

Stoke 

Scarecrow 

Trail this 

summer! 
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